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Do you have traffic concerns in your neighbourhood? 

 

Speeding? Missing sidewalks? Troublesome intersections?  
Non-local traffic shortcutting through the neighbourhood? Pedestrian safety? 

 
This is your chance to be heard. The City is undertaking a Neighbourhood Traffic Review for 
Briarwood and inviting your input. The neighbourhood is bound by 8th Street (north), Railroad 
(east), Boychuk Drive (west) and Taylor Street (south). 
 
As a result of this review, we will be making changes to the way all types of traffic move 
around your neighbourhood. Don’t leave yourself out of the conversation! 
 
There are two ways to participate and provide us with your feedback: 
 

In Person: 
Public Meeting 
 
Tuesday, April 16th  
7:00 pm 
Elim Church 
419 Slimmon Road 

Online: 
Saskatoon.ca/Engage 
 
1. Go to www.saskatoon.ca/engage  
2. In the Filter Projects drop down menu select 

Neighbourhood Traffic Reviews and type 
Briarwood into the Project Name containing search 
bar.  Click Apply. 

3. Click on the project tile to open the Engage page. 
4. To join the discussion, log in with your Disqus, 

Facebook, Twitter or Google account. 
 

 
Next Steps? 
 

ü SPRING 2019: City traffic engineers will investigate the issues identified by residents, 
including gathering traffic counts and observing traffic behaviours. 
  

ü SUMMER 2019: Development of a traffic plan to address concerns. 
 

ü FALL 2019: The traffic plan will be shared at a second public meeting, on the 
saskatoon.ca/engage page, and at saskatoon.ca/NTR. 

 
Contact Us:  
You may also submit your comments directly: 
Email: NTR@saskatoon.ca 
Phone: 306-975-2454 


